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23 November 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

It has been lovely to hear about all the religious celebrations that families have had with loved ones this year. As a
school, we would love to hear more about the religious celebrations within our school community and to develop
greater links with you to enhance our learning.

Therefore, we are reaching out to ask if you have any contacts or relationships with a place of worship who would
be willing to establish or re-establish links with us? This could be anything from them sending us pictures, photos,
communication through letters, information from children about their religion, virtual tours or even visitors coming
into our school.

Hopefully, in 2022, we will once again be able to visit different places of worship. The children benefit hugely from
these visits and learn invaluable life skills about different beliefs and practices in the community which we live.
Please get in touch if you can help us out with anything at all.

In January, we are planning to complete displays in our hall about religions in our communities. It would be
wonderful if we could add some photos of your celebrations, or even your family thoughts about different
celebrations.

If you would like to get in touch, please email admin@archibald.newcastle.sch.uk marked FAO Mrs Nisbet.

I look forward to hearing from you in the near future.

Yours faithfully

Mrs H Nisbet
RE Lead

Having fun, achieving excellence.

Successful learners. Confident individuals. Responsible citizens.
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